SUMMER PLACE COMMUNITY ASSOICATION PICNIC
MAY 4, 20019

Meeting was called to order at 11:20 AM by President Dennis Overgoner.

Dianna Bayliss, Treasurer, reviewed information about the use of the boat ramp.
Thirty (30) keys have been purchased. John Griffin is the only Association
member who has a key to loan out. The boat ramp is private property and in
order to use David Canales is requiring anyone at the boat ramp (i.e. helping to
launch a boat or jet skies, a spouse, neighbor, etc.) must sign the “Boat Ramp Use
Agreement”. Make sure the gate is locked after launching and after returning and
leaving the area. David prefers handling any repairs needed. If you do wish to
help contact him directly. The Association will not be participating in paying for
any repairs. Money donated toward repairs, by individuals, has been returned to
them.

Dianna collected 2019 dues. She also reminded everyone to give their permission
to her if they want to be included in an Association directory.

Dennis reported that Ryan Campbell from Teague has been contracted to mow
the right-a-ways.

Our guest speaker was Destin Delgado, new Texas Game Warden in our area. He
reviewed some of the duties of their department. One area he stressed was
boating and water safety. He mentioned the law on jug or trot line fishing. Also
discussed was the law for hunting wild hogs.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:45 AM

Respectfully Submitted,

Charlene Botts, Secretary



